
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – May 2025 

Hi BDTHC members, 

OK,  the weather has been really good!  We 
had our Spring Club Members only Picnic 
and Hunt on May 3rd with 18 members 
attending.  The Food was great and the hunt 
was full of targets.  

Thanks to Sheryl for her culinary 
expertise!!!  And both of the Goss's for the 
use of their property for these events.  

We had a short meeting after the last hunt.  Thanks to Pat, Chris and Mike 
for doing the hunt!   (GOOD JOB)    

Everything we do at our regular meetings we will double at our next 
meeting on June 9, 2025 at our regular meeting place at 3pm.  

We forgot to assign the refreshments for the next meeting so Pat and I will 
supply them for this meeting!  
   
That is all for now, Hope to see everyone at the next meeting.  

President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


